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Auto Tidings

Internet Newsletter

For the latest information, go to https://hvpr.aaca.com If you do not wish to receive the
Auto Tidings newsletter, simply click on UNSUBSCRIBE at the bottom to be removed
from the mailing list. (NOTE: This is a permanent removal.)

HVPR Contact Information
Club Website: https://hvpr.aaca.com
HVPR Coordinator — Donna Elliott: delliott222@cox.net
Auto Tidings eNewsletter Editor — Bob Stein: postibob@gmail.com

Check the AACA, HVPR, and ODMA websites for up-to-date information on events and
activities. Participate and enjoy your vehicles!

MAY

¢ 10 - Coliseum Nursing & Rehab Car Display - 11-1 PM - 305 Marcella Road,
Hampton VA 23666. Please RSVP to Tom Heldreth at 757-620-8818 (cell) or
tom_heldreth@yahoo.com.

* 11 - Yorktown Vintage Market/Car Show - 8 AM until Noon, Main Street,
Yorktown.

¢ 15 - HVPR Ice Cream Run - 6-7 PM - Dairy Queen in Yorktown on Route
17. We'll gather in the parking lot beside Dairy Queen. Grab an ice cream, a
burger or those that want to, after we gather, can have dinner at Joe and
Mimma's.

e 17-18 - ODMA 2024 Annual Meet - Holiday Inn - Roanoke Airport. CLICK HERE
to get more information or register and pay online!
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e 27 - Classic Cruisers Memorial Day Car Show - 9 AM to 3 PM at Coastal
Church, 101 Village Avenue, York County. Call 757-871-7666 for more
information.

Founders Day 'Name Tag' Picnic June 2

Our Annual Founder's Day "Name Tag" picnic is Sunday, June 2, 2024 Deer Park,
Newport News Shelter #3 4:00 to dusk. Deer Park is beside Mariner's Museum, and
Deer Park Elementary School off of Jefferson Avenue in Newport News. Bring a dish to
share. Electricity is available. Please RSVP to Marty Sugermeyer
tcsugemdragonfly@yahoo.com and let Marty know if you need a name tag.The Club
will provide paper products and the main course. Bring your own chilled drinks. (No
alcohol is permitted in the park). There are picnic tables but feel free to bring chairs. We
hope to continue with our assignments for our upcoming national show. Looking
forward to seeing everyone and your old cars. Questions? Ask Donna at
delliott222@cox.net or call at 757-871-6701

Visit This Friday to Coliseum Nursing and Rehab
This coming Friday, May 3rd, (11 AM to 1:30 PM) is our visit to the Coliseum Nursing
and Rehab facility. Let's make this a memorable visit for the residents and

Staff. Looking forward to seeing you and your beautiful classic cars! Please RSVP to
Tom Heldreth. (757-620-8818 Cell or email tom_heldreth@yahoo.com)

Coliseum Nursing & Rehab
305 Marcella Rd
Hampton, VA 23666
Shawn Hill (Activities Director)

Car Club Visit to Windsor-Meade Facility

HVPR members, Roger Cross, Larry
Munk, Tom Murphy & Al Crane

joined with members and friends of the
Classic Cruisers Car Club, the Colonial
Virginia Model A Ford Club, and the New
Kent Cruisers to visit the Windsor Meade
Senior Living Community Williamsburg.
They all brought out many smiles,
memories, and lots of cheer to the
Residents and Staff of Windsor Mead
Senior Living Community on a bright May
Day! Larry Munk won the oldest car
award! Thanks to Megan Eanes and the
Winsor Meade Staff for their hospitality,
great Lunch & beverages, and awards.
Tom Hildreth Classic Cruisers CC
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coordinated this visit-Thanks Tom! (Story
and photos by Al Crane)




AACA National Meet Volunteers Needed

The HVPR-hosted National Meet is progressing well.
We are started to seek volunteers. Looking for people to help with:

e Pizza Party, August 22 from 6::00 pm to 9:00 pm Embassy Suites
+ Three people needed to collect tickets and distribute wristbands.

Any other input is appreciated.
Contact Donna by email at delliott222@cox.net or call 757-871-6701

Have you added a 'new' antique vehicle to your old car family? Share a picture of your
new 'baby’ with the Club! Send images and information to Bob Stein at posti@aol.com.

No Recent Member Acquisitions

No New Member News

VEHICLES

1917 Studebaker ED Six Coupe/Touring project - I've placed my entire ‘17 Studebaker
project in a Hemmings No Reserve auction ending 25 Apr. This includes both an all-
aluminum Willoughby Coupe body (only still existing) and a 7-pass touring body, a restored
chassis with new wooden spoked wheels, multiple engine/engine parts, transaxles, starters,
generators, carbs, distributors, everything it takes to restore either car, with boxes and boxes
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of spares - likely the largest hoard of duplicates and parts for this car on earth. Literature,
ads, electrical, etc - 50 years of collecting. Much work already done. | would prefer to sell
locally to a younger club member looking for a worthy project. Will help. Andy Ott, text 757
748-6153

1929 Chevrolet 2-Door Sedan - 6-cylinder, new carb and fuel pump. Older restoration in good
condition. Located in Waverly VA. Contact Chuck Elder at 804-691-8039.

1930 Frankin Victoria Brougham - Asking price $22K. - Close coupled sedan with side mounted
spare tires and a rear trunk. Air-cooled engine. Listed in the 2020 Franklin Register as PR (partly
restored). Most of the restoration work done to the car was to keep it in running condition. The rear
seat is in original condition. The front seats are covered. Neil purchased the car in 1970 and we
drove it many thousands of miles before the highways got too crowded and dangerous. It was then
taken to the Franklin Trek in a car trailer and enjoyed on the back roads of New York for many road

runs. Marty Sugermeyer (757) 761-1244 or email tcsugemdragonfly@yahoo.com. Send me a text

and | can send you pictures.

1931 Willys Knight- Asking price $22K - Purchased from George Sugermeyer’s estate in 1981.
He had worked for a Willys Knight dealership as a young man, so he bought the car back in the
1960s. It was a chauffeur driven, low milage car that he drove only a few times. It was kept in a dry
basement garage. It has spare tires in the front fenders and a rear trunk. The car has been shown at
several AACA National shows earning the highest level in HPOF. The only modifications on the car
are to powder coat the wheels and repaint the left front fender. We thought that the paint had been
rubbed thin by the wool uniform of the chauffeur while waiting for his boss. There was a slight rain at
one of the meets and rust was showing, so Neil repainted it. It has a sleeve valve engine. Marty

Sugermeyer (757) 761-1244 or email tcsugemdragonfly@yahoo.com. Send me a text and | can

send you pictures.

1951 Frazer Manhattan 4 Dr Convertible - $17,000 OBO - Continental engine Hydromantic

transmission. Bob Powell at riplkp@comcast.net.

1965 Mustang Convertible - $9800 - 6-cylinder, automatic.2 Axles, clear title / no liens, original
hubcaps stored separately, odometer less than 78,000. Located in Tidewater Area. DM Frech - call

(757) 409-0433 or email: flyingcave@gmail.com.

1970 Chevrolet C10 Pickup Truck - Restored 20 yrs ago. Garage kept. Excellent running
condition. Contact Jim Bostic Poquoson VA 757-817-2422.

1991 Dodge Stealth (same as Mitsubishi 3000) - Asking $7500 - Original condition, Contact Ken
Talley for details. (757)679-6314
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PARTS/TOOLS/OTHER

1963 Virginia License Plates - $125 - New/never registered 1963 Virginia tags still in
wrapper - Y4-373. If interested contact Wes Maupin at wesmaupin@ymail.com

ENGINE SALE! 1932 Chrysler CP-8 298 short block-plus straight eight and some driveline
parts, $250. Rebuilt flathead 286 late ‘51 Mercury stroker with plenty of speed equipment,
finned aluminum heads, Fenton headers, triple carbs, B&M Clutch-o-Matic, on rolling stand
$5000. Also rare early tin-side V8-60 Ford complete, nice shape, lots of NOS parts, on rolling
stand $2000. Pick up locally. John Heimerl 757-621-6361.

WANTED

Recommendation for Good Painter - Need to get my 1966 Impala repainted. John
Barela

1914 6-cylinder car 130” wheelbase or larger and 48 hp or more powerful engine. Please

contact Reggie Nash at reggie@wwnash.com.
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Become an HVPR Member

Robert Stein | 7500 Pennington Rd., Norfolk, VA 23505

Unsubscribe smdayton40@gmail.com
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